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February 11, 2013

The Honorable Wes Keller

Alaska State House of Representatives
State Capitol Building

Juneau, Alaska 99811

Subject: Support for House Bill 15
Dear Representative Keller:

The Board of Directors of the Alaska State Home Building Association voted at our January 11,
2013 meeting to support HB15, an Act relating to commercial vehicle requirements.

Many builders use trucks to haul materials and tools to job sites, and would immensely benefit
with the passage of this bill. The current costs of money, time, and stress to deal with
government inspections, health certificates, and safety equipment seems totally unnecessary.

As this bill moves through the legislative process, our organization will be tracking its progress
and encouraging our members to express the benefits of HB13 to their own legislators.

Thank you for sponsoring HB15.
Sincerely,
A} “ )

Jess Hall, President
Alaska State Home Building Association

—— ———



